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Rev. James
Our dear friend Rev. James continues to heal from his
accident. The latest medical report from the hospital sent to
us by his son Albert assured us that “healing is evident and
everything is moving in the right direction”.  Surgery that was
previously discussed has been ruled out, which is a big relief
to the family. He will continue his medication and physical
therapy, and return to the hospital at the end of October for
another checkup.  As Albert said:

“We continue to be so thankful to the LORD, as well for the
entire team on ground at Kibbuse vocation and the clinic in
the village for their tireless efforts and commitment in seeing
that even though Dad James is not active, things are moving.
I won't go into mentioning names but the good thing GOD is
watching and He is the best rewarder than man! Thank you
to each and everyone in everyone's respective capacity and
role."

Psalm 105:2 "Sing to Him, yes, sing His praises. Tell
everyone about His wonderful deeds." (NLT).

Rev James and his son Albert.

Rev. James is blessed to be surrounded by family.  Pictured
are His loving wife Aidah, Albert’s wife Doreen, Aidah’s
mother, and kneeling are Albert’s daughters Peace and
Promise. Also pictured: Rev. James’ mother along with
Albert. 

Much like the women mentioned in Luke 8:1-3, these women,
along with his daughter Norah have been a great support for
Rev. James while he heals, as well as when he  was traveling
to the school and clinic, often being gone for weeks at a time.
Aidah especially has quietly shown her love for our Lord, Rev.
James and the Kibbuse Foundation which is often overlooked.
Please keep these women, along with Rev. James, in your
prayers. 

Good Samaritan Clinic
The Good Samaritan Clinic continues to address the needs of
the surrounding villages.  As you can see in the table below,
they have treated 281 people in the month of June, both for
current problems and preventative care. 

Note especially the number of children seen in the young child
clinic. Much of this number includes vaccinations that these
children would not otherwise get!

Category of Clients (June 2022)

Thank you !
We thank all our friends who get this newsletter, whether you can donate or pray for our mission. We hope to visit Uganda
again soon, possibly in early 2023. We invite all who feel led to join us.  More information will be coming soon.

We ask for your continued prayers for Uganda and Reverend James, as well as for prayers for one of the founders of Friends
of Kibbuse, Brenda Schuyler as she deals with possible upcoming heart surgery. 

Contact Us:
Email: Info@friendsofkibbuse.org

Postal: Friends of Kibbuse, PO Box 592, Jenison, MI 49429
 

Website: www.friendsofkibbuse.org

Donate

http://www.friendsofkibbuse.org/
https://www.friendsofkibbuse.org/donate.html

